
From: Planning and Sustainability Commission
To: Susan Saphone
Cc: Caudill, Jeff
Subject: RE: Flood plain
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:55:50 PM

Hello, Susan,
 
Thank you for your comments about the Floodplains Resilience Project, coming to the Planning and
Sustainability Commission for a hearing on Tuesday, September 27.
 
Please note that all testimony needs to be submitted into the Map App for PSC members to review
and consider:

On https://www.portlandmaps.com/bps/floodplain/#/map/, you can review the full proposal.
On the right side of the page, there is a “TESTIFY” link (white text in a blue box).
Click that link to enter the required information, including the notes you’ve shared below.

 
We appreciate hearing from you.
 
julie
 
 
Julie Ocken
she/her
Strategic Projects
City of Portland Bureau of Planning and Sustainability
503-307-9261

1810 SW 5th Ave, Suite 710
Portland, OR 97201
www.portland.gov/bps
 
The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. For accommodations,
modifications, translation, interpretation or other services, please contact 503-823-7700 or use City
TTY 503-823-6868.
 

From: Susan Saphone <susansaphone2@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:33 PM
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Flood plain
 
Portland is located on a flood plain, and a plan for the flood plain has been discussed for a
decade.
Please consider environmental concerns and listen to Audubon's suggestions.
We DO need housing, but we cannot let development hold up a plan for this vital issue.
The costs of flooding are huge, and housing underwater isn't worth much.
Let's continue to be environmental leaders and address the flood plain asap.
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Thank you for your attention,
 
Susan Haywood
2136 NW Everett Street
Portland, OR 97210
 


